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November 30, 2020

East Hampton Planning & Zoning Commission
c/o Jeremy DeCarli

1 Community Drive

East Hampton, CT 06424

Re:  Application for Zone Change
PZC-20-018
Atlantis Marketing, Applicant

Dear Mr. DeCarli:

Pursuant to our earlier conversation, please be advised Atlantis Marketing is withdrawing
without prejudice the above captioned application before the East Hampton Planning & Zoning
Commission and, to the extent permitted, requesting any fees already paid are applied to its
resubmission. My client is withdrawing in order to have sufficient time to revise its application
consistent with comments from the Commission and public. It expects to resubmit in time for
the Commission’s January 2021 meeting.

Thank you for your cooperation in this regard.

Sincerely,

Cec. Mr. Jack Belowich, Business Development Manager
Mr. Mark Smith, P.E.
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